Golf Advisory Committee

Little Harbor Course

- J. Giberti Chairman
- P. Hasenfuss Clerk
- G. Barrett
- T. Hannon
- B. Labonte



25 August 2022

Little Harbor Country Club

- 1. Meeting called to order at 4:15
- 2. Received letter from Tom Hannon stating that he would be resigning from the committee because he had an interest on serving on the Finance Committee.
- 3. Motion passed with a 3-0-0 vote
- 4. We will be looking for a replacement to the committee, will contact Jeff Burrows.
- 5. Applications to town Selectpersons to get an application from the Town Clerks office
- 6. Glow Ball Golf Tournament is scheduled for August 27th at 8:15, it will be a shotgun start.
- 7. Disc Golf will take place on Sept. 25^{th} it will take place on 1^{st} , 2^{nd} , 3^{rd} , 9^{th} , 10^{th} , 12^{th} 16^{th} , 17^{th} and 18^{th} .